
HB 31 -- DEDUCTION FOR FEDERAL INCOME TAX LIABILITY

SPONSOR: Cross

Currently, the individual income tax deduction for federal income
tax liability is capped at $5,000 for single taxpayers and $10,000
for taxpayers filing combined returns. Beginning January 1, 2018,
this bill removes the cap.

This bill is the same as HB 1859 (2016).


